
 

  
 February 9, 2023 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re:  Electric Delivery Service Tariff NHPUC No. 10 Tariff Page Effective January 1, 2023 
 System Benefits Charge 
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 
By letter dated January 13, 2023 in Docket No. DE 22-081 (2023 Adjustments to the Energy Efficiency 
Portion of System Benefits Charges and Local Distribution Adjustment Charges), Public Service 
Company of New Hampshire dba Eversource Energy filed a compliance tariff page based on an earlier 
draft tariff page that was not in effect.  Specifically, for tariff page 22, we used an earlier draft from our 
files that reflected an issue date of May 5, instead of the Commission-approved page 22 that reflects an 
issue date of May 19.  No other differences existed between the two pages. 
 
A corrected tariff page in both redline and clean version is attached to this filing.  It now shows the 
compliance changes based on the correct page issued on May 19, 2022.  Please substitute this for the tariff 
page 22 that was submitted in error.  I apologize for the clerical error.  Please contact me if you have any 
questions related to this correction. 
 
 
       
  Sincerely, 
 
 Scott R. Anderson 
  
 Scott R. Anderson 
 Manager, Rates  
 
 
Attachments :  
cc: DE 22-081 Service list 

740 North Commercial St., 
Manchester, NH 03101 
 
Scott R. Anderson   
Manager, Rates 
 
(603) 634-3045 
scott.anderson@eversource.com 


